
Friday the 21st October 2016 

 

Attendance Star Award 
10th to 14th October 2016 

Reception  98.5% 
Year 1      99.2% 

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  98.2% 

Year 4  99% 

Year 5  98.9% 

Year 6  98.3% 

Well done Year 2 

 

School Calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

7th – 18th November –

Shoebox Appeal 

fortnight 

14th November – Flu 

vaccination Y1,2,3 

children 

14th November – Anti-

Bullying week 

18th November – Year 5 

Class Assembly 2.45pm 

23rd & 24th November – 

Parent’s meetings3.30 – 

6pm 

25th November – 

Reindeer Run 

 
 

Hope you all have 

a lovely half term 

and see you all on 

31st October 

2016. 

This Week 
28th October – Closing 

date for Secondary 

school application online 

11.59p.m on this day 

31st October – Back to 

School 

1st November – Individual 

children’s photograph 

Christian Value Merits Awarded  
Class Name Reason 

Reception Olivia Kerr For being a Good Friend 

Year 1 Lily Gannon For always showing respect 

for others and being ready 

to listen and learn. 

Year 2 Oscar Sumnall For persevering in DT and 

working out what needed to 

be done independently. 

Year 3 Tamsin Harland For her lovely hard working 

attitude. Super 

responsibility of her own 

learning 

Year 4 

 

Florence Battye For consistent hard work 

and respect at all times 

Year 5 Theo Lilley For showing excellent 

responsibility in the 

classroom.  He has worked 

very hard in every subject 

Year 6 Elesha Hayes Scott Amazing responsibility of 

own learning – creating an 

outstanding poem 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 2016 

 

It is that time of year again when we collect our Shoe Boxes for Blythswood Care. You should 

receive a flyer in your child book bag tonight.  Please could you return your Shoe boxes w/c 31st 

October 2016 to be collected from School on 4th November 2016.  We collected 60 Shoe boxes last 

year we hope to collect as many and more this year!!!! 

 

Christian Value – Friendship 

Please keep my family, friends and loved ones safe.  Please watch over 

them always and let good health, happiness and blessings befall them. 

Amen 

 

Alder Hey Children’s Hospital 

 

Three boys from our Year 5 class have decided to raise money 

for Alder Hey Children’s Hospital. 

They propose to raise money in school playtimes of w/c 31st 

October 2016.  “Guess how many sweets in the Jar” 

Please find attached letter from the pupils. 

Warrington Athletics Club 

School’s Cross Country 

League 

 

A group of Y5 and Y6 Girls 

will be taking part in the 

above event held at Walton 

Hall Gardens on theses dates 

Saturday 15th October 2016, 

Saturday 5th November 2016 

and Saturday 26th November 

2016. The distance is 1500m 

and the Girl’s race will start 

at 10.30 a.m please arrive at 

least 15 minutes before the 

race.  

 

 
 

 

We have seen a vast 

improvement in our 

Attendance. Well done our 

School Average for this week 

is 98.9%!!! 

Let’s keep going 


